
PQ 03/23 
 
Full Council – 18 January 2023 
 
Written question from Mr P Coueslant to the Leader 
 
Further to the Leader’s answer at Cabinet on 11 November 2021 to written question 
PQ 43/21, please could she explain the ongoing delay to the Council’s intended sale 
of its Pier Street site in Sandown and when or whether she now expects a contract of 
sale to be agreed? 
 
 

Response 
 
The design works to produce an accurate costing of the proposed scheme have 
taken longer than anticipated and are expected to be completed this month. These 
costs will then inform the conclusion of sale negotiations with the proposed 
purchaser. 
 


